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December 7, 1946

Beatrix Farrand
Reef Point

Bar Harbor,
Maine

Gentlemen:
Thank you for your inquiry of December 3, 1946.
We are very sorry to have to advise you that we
are unable to furnish you a price list for Spring planting in Washington,
D. C.

We hope that we may be of service to you some=
time in the near future.

Sincerely,

THE CONARB-PYLE COMPANY

=

Neal D. Newlin
Office Manager
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